
SEVENTY PINE STREET 

NEW YORK 5, N. Y. 

Mrs. Katrine Deakins, 
Post Office Box #1036, 
Fort Worth, Texas. 

Dear Mrs. Deakins: 

October 24, 1947 

I have received Mr. iCarter's very kind 
invitation for Mrs. Crawley and myself to attend 
the unveiling of the Rogers monument on November 
4th and his luncheon preceding the dedication. 

It would give us very great pleasure to be 
present at t his event, but we cannot do so and will 
you pass on to Mr. Carter our regrets and many thanks 
for the invitation. · 

C. E. ,Crawley 
CEC:fa. 


